
Lanny Kenner 
District 7  
 
Good morning chairman Beltz and committee members. 
My name is Lanny Kenner and I am urging yes votes on House Bill 1514.  
 
Geoengineering and weather modification has been done in many parts of the United States 
and other countries for quite some time.  We are now finding out that many of the particles in 
our atmosphere are detrimental to human and animal health.  
If we don't create a statewide ban and allow certain counties to do geoengineering and weather 
modification there is no way to keep these atmospheric particles just in those counties.  Forr 
that reason I am urging you to pass House Bill 1514 for the safety and health of the great 
people of North Dakota. 
Thank you for your consideration. 


